
 

Substance Abuse Prevention and Control 
July 16, 2025 

 

Dear Provider Agency Partners,  

As a friendly reminder, we are requesting that each provider agency complete a brief 

5–10-minute Fiscal Year 2025-26 SAPC Value-Based Incentives (VBI) Participation 

Interest Survey to indicate your interest and readiness to participate in the Fiscal 

Year 2025-26 VBI activities. 

SAPC’s FY 2025-26 VBI package provides funding tied to achieving specific performance 

metrics and timely submission of deliverables with a focus on: 

• Finance and Business Operations: Improving financial management, operational 
efficiency, and ultimately sustainable services at the agency level. 
 

• Workforce Development: Strengthening provider agency capacity through 

workforce development efforts. 

• Access to Care: Ensuring timely access to quality care. 

The deadline to complete the FY 2025-26 SAPC VBI Participation Interest Survey is 

close of business, Friday, July 18, 2025. 

Please visit SAPC’s Payment Reform-Value-Based Incentives website for more 

information. 

Thank you, 

The SAPC Team 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M6NT2J3?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M6NT2J3?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
http://ph.lacounty.gov/sapc/docs/providers/payment-reform-vbi/SAPC%20FY%2025-26%20VBI%20Year%203%20Package.pdf?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M6NT2J3?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
http://ph.lacounty.gov/sapc/providers/payment-reform-vbi/?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=

